
November 5, 2001 

Board of Directors Asking for Comments on Draft
Loss of Earnings Benefits Policy 

The Board of Directors of the Yukon Workers' Compensation
Health and Safety Board wants the public's comments on a
draft Loss of Earnings Benefits Policy. 

The purpose of the Loss of Earnings Benefits Policy is to
provide the methodology to be used for the calculation of a
worker's loss of earnings benefits, as required under the
Workers' Compensation Act. 

People can pick up a copy of the public consultation kit from
the public register at Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and
Safety Board, 401 Strickland Street, Whitehorse, Yukon. They
can also call (867) 667-8872 or 1-800-661-0443, ask for the
Board Secretary, and request that a copy be mailed to them. An
electronic version of the kit may be downloaded from the 
board's website. 

The Board would like to receive any comments on the policy by
December 15, 2001. 

Comments may be dropped off or mailed to the above address;
emailed to board@gov.yk.ca or faxed to (867) 393-6419. You
can also call (867) 667-8123 and record a phone message with 
your comments. 

For Broadcast Use: 

The Board of Directors of the Yukon Workers' Compensation
Health and Safety Board wants the public's comments on a
draft Loss of Earnings Benefits Policy. The policy will provide
the methodology to be used for the calculation of a worker's
loss of earnings benefits, as required under the Workers' 
Compensation Act. Anyone wishing to comment on the draft 
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policy can pick up a consultation kit at the Yukon Workers'
Compensation Health and Safety Board building on 401
Strickland Street. Business hours are from 08:30 to 5, Monday
to Friday. You can also call the board and get a kit mailed to 
you, or download a copy. 

For more information please contact: 

Tina Sebert 
Public Relations Liaison 
Yukon Workers' Compensation Health & Safety Board
Tel: 867.667.8695 
Email: Tina.Sebert@gov.yk.ca 


